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[bookmark: _GoBack]With winter fast approaching and us already getting our first snow, we want to remind drivers that while you are on the roads this winter, to make sure you are giving snowplows ample room while they are plowing and/or salting the roads. Motorists can often times follow snowplows too closely. As with the previous law of the month regarding following too closely, tailgating a snowplow will not make them plow any faster. 
Wisconsin State Statue 346.915 Following Snowplows
(1)  In this section, “snowplow" means a vehicle that is operated by a person employed by or on behalf of an authority in charge of the maintenance of the highway to perform highway winter maintenance snow and ice removal, including plowing, salting, and sanding, during either a storm or cleanup following a storm and which is using lamps described in Wisconsin State Statue 347.26 (7).
(2)(a) The operator of any vehicle that is not a snowplow may not follow a snowplow closer than the following distances, if the snowplow is engaged in highway winter maintenance snow and ice removal, as described in sub. (1), and is using lamps described in Wisconsin State Statue 347.26 (7):
1. Two hundred feet upon any highway having a posted speed limit of more than 35 miles per hour.
2. Seventy-five feet upon any highway having a posted speed limit of 35 miles per hour or less.
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